FREDERICK W. LLANG
TaAx & EsTATE CGOUNSELLOR

214 GRANT BUILDING

ATLANTA 38, GEORGIA

November 8, 1944

Dr. Forrest C. Allen

Lawrence,
Kansas '

Dear Dr. Allen:

A short time ago I mailed you a booklet
containing testimonial letters of the
Lang Normalizer Co. In as much as I have

such a limited supply of same I would
appreciate 1t if you would return same

in the enclosed stamped envelope.
With kindest regards, I am,

Sincerely yours,

I Lng

Frederick W. Lang

FWL/b



